
 
 
                         SOUTH AFRICAN HERITAGE 
                      RESOURCES AGENCY 

                                                                                                                 111 HARRINGTON STREET, CAPE TOWN, 8000 
                                                                                                                               PO BOX 4637, CAPE TOWN, 8000 
                                                                                                                      TEL:  (021) 462 4502  FAX:  (021) 462 4509 
 
DATE:  7 November 2008 
ENQUIRIES:  Mrs Colette Scheermeyer 
OUR REF: 3/4/2/1/3/3 
 
Prof B Rubidge 
BPI Palaentology 
University of the Witwatersrand 
P.O. Wits 
2050 
 
Dear Prof Rubidge 
 
PERMIT: No.80/08/10/001/60 
 
I attach as requested a permit for the excavation and collection of fossil material in the Eastern Cape, 
Northern Cape, Free State, North West, Limpopo, Gauteng and Mpumalanga Provinces. This does not 
include collection in the Western Cape Province and KwaZulu Natal. Permission for collections 
should be obtained from the Provincial Heritage Resources Authorities in these provinces. 
The SAHRA APM Unit has noted that the project involves BPI staff, postdocs and students who will 
be collecting fossils in the Karoo for research and protection. 
 
The SAHRA APM Unit wishes you every success with the project. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Mary Leslie 
SAHRA: Manager of the Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit 
For CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 


